
CHURCH DIARY  
   
Sun 14th 9.00 am Sunday Morning Prayer (Buckhurst Room) 
 10.00 am  Morning Service  
 10.15 am OYPs Group (Payne Room) 

 12.30 pm Sunday Lunch Club for those who have booked 
   
Mon 15th 9.30 am Women's Connect Group (Payne Room) 
 10.30 am Men's Coffee Fellowship (Buckhurst Room) 
 3 - 5 pm Space Club (Beulah Centre) 
 7.00 pm Marching Band (Clifford Hall) 
 7.30 - 9 pm Trustees Meeting (Buckhurst Room) 
   
Tue 16th 10.00 am Toddlers (Beulah Centre) 
 10.30 am Connect Group (Buckhurst Room) 
 1.30-3.30 pm Connect Group (Buckhurst Room) 
 2 - 4 pm Art Club (Clifford Hall) 
 6 - 7.30 pm Limitless (Beulah Centre) 
 7.30 pm  Connect Group (Buckhurst Room) 
 7.30 pm  RunningSpace (Clifford Hall) 
   
Wed 17th 10 - 12 pm Ukrainian Hub (Beulah Centre) 
 11-12.30pm Coffee Drop-in and Community Meals (Clifford Hall) 
 2 - 4 pm Connect Group (Buckhurst Room) 
 7.30 pm Men's Connect Group (Payne Room) 
 7.30 pm Church Prayer Meeting (Buckhurst Room) 
   
Thu 18th 9.00 am The Lighthouse Club (Clifford Hall) 
 7.30 pm  Worship Group Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 
   
Fri 19th 10.00 am Connect Group (Barnett Barn) 
 3 - 4.30 pm Board Games Club (Buckhurst Room) 
 7.30 pm Square Dancing (Clifford Hall) 
   
Sun 21st 9.00 am Sunday Morning Prayer (Buckhurst Room) 
 10.00 am  Morning Service  
 10.15 am ACCESS Group (Payne Room) 

 4.00 pm Afternoon service (Buckhurst Room) 

 6 - 7.30 pm Ethos (Barnett Barn) 
 

                                                Sunday 14th September 2025 
 

                           

 

      Today’s sermon: Following Jesus 

Luke 6:12-19 

Preacher: Rev. David Lockwood 
 

A warm welcome to anyone here for the first time today.  

Please make yourself known to a steward. 
 

Prayer prior to the service will take place in the 

Buckhurst Room from 9am. 

 

Motto Verse for 2025 

‘I am not ashamed of the gospel, because it is the power of God that 
brings salvation to everyone who believes.’ 

Romans 1:16 

Our vision 

Knowing Jesus, Transforming people, 

Changing society 

 

There are collection boxes for your offering as you enter the sanctuary or exit for 
refreshments. If you wish to donate via BACS the account details for Beulah are 

Barclays Bank, Beulah Baptist, Sort Code 202791 A/c No 70094730 
There is now also an option for contactless giving via our card machines, located in 

the foyer or on the reception desk. 
 

 

Beulah Baptist Church          
Tel: (01424) 730001 

 Email: office@beulahbaptist.co.uk 
 Web: beulahbaptist.co.uk 

 



The September Church Members Meeting will be held on Monday 
September 29th at 7.30pm in the Clifford Hall. Tea and coffee served from 
7.00 pm. Please put the date in your diary! 
 

On behalf of my family, I want to sincerely thank the church leadership, 
Pastor, and the entire congregation for the love, prayers, and support shown 
during the dedication service of our baby Lael. It was a truly joyful and 
memorable occasion, made even more special by the warmth and unity of 
our church family. 
We are grateful for every word of encouragement, every prayer lifted, and 
every hand of fellowship extended. May the Lord bless and reward you all 
abundantly. We pray that God’s grace will continue to abound in this church, 
and that together we will keep raising Godly generations for His glory. 
 
With heartfelt gratitude, 
Prince and Erica. 
 
The Men's Inter-church Coffee Fellowship will be meeting on Monday 
15th September. It will be their AGM and Geoff Bennett will be talking on "My 
early life". Starting at 10.30am in the Buckhurst Room, there will be 
refreshments and biscuits, all men welcome. 
 
Come.And.Meet.Each.Other - CAMEO commences on Monday 22nd 
September, Liz Martin will be our guest speaker: "Out of the ashes".  
All men and women are welcome! 

 

Bring-and-share lunch: our next bring-and-share lunch will be on Sunday 
28th September, following the service. No sign-up sheets, just bring what 
you feel would be good to share, please just note that ingredients of all food 
need to be clearly displayed (for health & safety purposes). 
The regular teas/coffees after the service will still continue in the Clifford Hall 
directly after the service.  
Any food brought in can be placed on the tables in the Clifford Hall or in the 
fridges in the kitchen if need be, before the service starts at 10am. 
This is always such a great opportunity to get to know each other a bit better 
and celebrate fellowship in Beulah over a shared plate of food. 

 
Volunteer team badges: If you have any spare or unused badges, please 
return them to the office so they can be reused. We’re running low, and 
replacements are surprisingly expensive. 
Also, for safeguarding reasons, please take good care of your badge. It 
shouldn’t be left lying around, as in the wrong hands it could be misused by 
someone pretending to be part of our teams. While the risk is low, it’s 
important we all do our part to keep everyone safe. 
 

Request: Has anybody got a 3-wheeled walker, or a small Zimmer frame to 
donate to The Lighthouse Club, please contact Amanda Pragnell or the 
office if you could help. 
 
2026 New Wine and Big Church Festival (BCF) - we will be setting up 
camp at both these festivals - it is important to note that both these festivals 
are selling their tickets at heavily reduced prices now. If you would like to 
join Beulah families at any of these (or both!) festivals, it is recommended 
that you consider booking your tickets as soon as possible, to make the best 
use of the reduced prices. Details are: 
New Wine 28 July - 3 August; early-bird prices expire end of Sept 2025. 
BCF 28 - 30 August; early-bird prices expire at the end of October.  

 
Light Party - 31 October 2025 
If you have any bright-coloured fabric scraps or assorted short pieces of 
ribbon that you have no use for, please could you consider donating them to 
our Family Worker, Karline Botha for use for the upcoming Light Party. 
Many thanks! 

 
Ministry beyond Beulah: some of our members often preach in other 
churches. They serve a wider ministry and would appreciate prayers as they 
do so. 
Brian Wightwick: 
Broadway Utd, Hampden Park - 14th Sept at 10am 
Polegate Free Church - 28th September at 10.30am 
Pat Reigh: 
St George's URC - 28th September at 10.30am 
 
Bexhill Foodbank - the Foodbank now has a new app called Bank the 
Food. This is a free app for your smartphone, that can be downloaded so 
you can always see what your local foodbank needs in real time. 
Https://www.bankthefood.com/ 
 
There are also new slips next to the Foodbank basket, detailing what is 
currently needed. 
As always, many thanks for your support.  

 


